
NOTICE 

The Town of Somers will be holding a Public Information 

Meeting regarding the Town of Somers Plan of 

Conservation and Development Update on December 6, 

2012, at 7:00 P.M. in the Somers Town Hall Auditorium, 

600 Main Street, Somers, CT.  At this meeting the staff 

will give a presentation followed by public questions, 

comments and ideas for the future.  Any questions 

regarding this Public Information Meeting can be 

referred to Jeffrey S. Bord P.E, L.S. Director of Public 

Works/Town Engineer at 860-763-8218 or 

jbord@somersct.gov. 
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